
 
 

NPHA is committed to achieving outstanding outcomes for 
all Norfolk children through school improvement by  

representing, informing and supporting  

all primary headteachers in Norfolk.  
 

We would like to invite all Norfolk 

Primary Headteachers to lunch!  
  

on 
Tuesday 5th November at The Racecourse, Great Yarmouth, 

Tuesday, 12th November at Barnham Broom 
or 

Thursday, 14th November at WNPDC in Kings Lynn 
before the area Headteacher meetings 

 

from 11am – 1pm 
to ask for your feedback on how NPHA is working in your 

cluster and your area  
and  

to launch NPHA’s new website 
 

To book lunch, please email Sarah Shirras at 
head@lionwoodjunior.norfolk.sch.uk by Friday, 25th October  

  


